
 

 
 

 

307 SOUTH MARKET STREET, P.O. BOX P                                 DANVILLE, OHIO 43014-0616 
FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT – MARCH 26, 2017 

 

FATHER MARK HAMMOND, PASTOR 
FR. VINCE NGUYEN, Parochial Vicar 
Deacon Tim Birie 
Father Homer Blubaugh, retired 
Thomas Harrmann, Director of Religious Ed. 
Betty Hoffman, Secretary 
Sandy Mickley, Bookkeeper 
Donald Hawk, Parish Council President 
Sacramental Emergencies – 398-6285 
Website www.stlukedanvilleoh.org  
Parish E-mail address stluke@ecr.net 
 

LITURGY OF THE MASS 
Saturday Evening:  5:00pm 
Sunday Morning: 10:00am 
Daily:  Tues. 8am,Wed. 11am, Thurs. 8am 
 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Tuesday through Friday 9:30am to 4:30pm 
    

740-392-4711 ext. 1 @ St. Vincent de Paul Parish Office 
740-392-4711 ext. 7 
740-392-4711 ext. 2 
1-740-502-2679 
740-507-0029 (cell) 740-427-3099 (home) 
740-599-6362 (office) 844-695-4547 (office toll-free) 
740-599-6362 (office) 740-507-9569 (cell) 
740-599-6416 (home)  
 
SACRAMENTAL MINISTRY 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday  3:30-4:30pm   
     and by appointment 
Marriage:  Call Parish office or contact Father six months  
     before the wedding date; Instruction is required. 
Baptism:  Call Greg Henkel at 740-392-4711 ext. 5 or 
     gregmhenkel@gmail.com; instruction required. 
In Case of Sickness:  Call parish office if you are sick   
     or hospitalized; also, inform us about the sick or 
     aged who are unable to attend church. 
 

MISSION STATEMENT – We are St. Luke Church, people of God, created in the image and likeness of Christ, 
and committed to living our faith in the Roman Catholic tradition under the authority and direction of the Pope, 
Bishop and Pastor. 

As people baptized in Christ, gifted with many talents and rooted in strong families, we reach out and welcome 
all.  Our mission is to proclaim the good news, as a prayerful and caring community celebrating Christ’s presence 
in worship, sacraments, and service. 



Readings for March 26, 2017 
Fourth Sunday of Lent 

 
Readings for April 2, 2017 

Fifth Sunday of Lent 

First Reading: 1 Samuel 16:1b, 6-7, 10-13a 
Responsorial: Psalm 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5, 6  
Second Reading: Ephesians 5:8-14 
Gospel: John 9:1-41 
 
First Reading: Ezekiel 37:12-14 
Responsorial: Psalm 130:1-2, 3-4,5-6,7-8 
Second Reading: Romans 8:8-11 
Gospel: John 11:1-45 

 
MARCH/APRIL      MASS INTENTIONS     OFFERED BY                  ALTAR SERVERS 

Saturday 25 5pm Eileen Miller Floyd/Linda Miller Family Nathen Butts-Adam Butts 
Sunday 26 10am People of St. Luke  Anna Worley-Regina Worley 
Tuesday  28 8am Josephine Lorenzen Caroline Mickley  
Wednesday 29 11am Steve, Joe, Bob Sloboda Barb Smith  
Thursday 30 8am Gary Hurley Hurley Family  
Saturday 1 5pm Sally & Floyd Mickley Family Joey Hilberg-Megann Hilberg 
Sunday 2 10am People of St. Luke  Tyler Mickley-Kalman Kanuckel 
 
         Saint Luke is a member of the Knox-Licking Consortium with St. Vincent De Paul 
St. Vincent de Paul Website: www.st-vincentdepaul.org 
      Go to Quick Links at the bottom of the page for “Church Bulletin” 
St. Vincent Mass times:      
     Saturday at 4:30pm; Sunday at 8:00am, 10:00am, 11:30am 
     Monday, Tuesday at 12:15pm; Wednesday at 8:30am; Friday at 5:30pm 
     Liturgy of the Hours Thursday at 8:00am in Rectory Chapel  
 
Your Stewardship to God – March 18 & 19 
 $3,619.00 Weekly Offering, Thank you!    
 225.00 Black & Indian Missions 
 20.00 Catholic Times 
 115.00 CRS-5, Holy Land-5, Easter-100, Central/Eastern Europe-5 
 
Catholic Relief Services collection – March 25 & 26: Funds from this collection help provide food to the 
hungry, support to displaced refugees, and Christ’s love and respect to all people here at home and abroad.  
Next week, please give generously to the CRSC and help Jesus in disguise. 
 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:  Each Tuesday after 8:00 a.m. Mass through Wednesday with Benediction at 
10:45 a.m. followed by Mass.  You may sign up to reserve your special hour with Our Lord by calling the parish 
office or Barb Smith @ 740-668-2202.  We have had special blessings reported that adorers attribute to the time 
they are giving in adoration. One couple said an estranged son of over 7 years had suddenly called his parents and 
asked for forgiveness and wants to meet with them.  The parents are calling this a miracle and say their prayers at 
adoration are the only reason this wonderful reunion will soon take place.  Our Lord will not be outdone in 
generosity and the time you give Him in adoration will be returned to you in graces and blessings that will 
astonish you.  Is He calling you to come and see? 
 
Prayers are requested for... Jeff Allison, Helen Austin, Donna Beckley, Gloria Bulwinkle, Bruce Campbell, 
Spencer Capelle, Jim Colopy, Bill Crawford, Rose Crawford, Nancy Damm, Jim Daniels, Deloris Delgado, Jim 
Denuit, Wendy Didinger, Roseanne Euman, Patrick Gaffney, Tom Gardner, Tom Gault, Jacob Hall, Joyce 
Hawk,  Liza Heffelfinger, Tripp Heffelfinger, John Kick, Kathy Kosman, Bailey Larrison, Drew Lawson, Larry 
McWilliams, Carol (Tom) Mickley, Barb Miller, Ben Miller, Joe Miller, Bernard Oberfield, Dave/Lorna Patton, 
Carol Roberts, Beth Sapp, Jackie Shackle, Jennifer Sichel, Father Snoke, John Staggs, Don Stanton, Shirley & 
Rodger Stoner, Laura Strouse, Linda Summerfelt, Dan Tomsho and closure of abortion clinics.   
Please call the parish office when admitted to the hospital if you wish to have a visit. 



MINISTRIES              Ushers/Greeters              Lectors         Eucharistic Ministers 
Saturday  4/1 5pm Keith Miller-Rashleys 

John/Beth Higgins 
Jane Butts Deacon Tim-Theresa Morris-Keith 

Mickley-Roger Holland-Carol Hall 
Sunday 4/2 10am Duane Mickley 

Louie Mickley 
John Fongheiser Deacon Tim-Joan Bross-Ed Gardner 

Martha Stutz-George Durbin 
Cantors: Saturday, April 1 at 5pm: Rochelle Adam  

    Sunday, April 2 at 10am: Rochelle Adam & Mark Fongheiser 
Offertory Counter Team: April 2 – Mike & Chris Billow & Roxanna Reiheld 
 
Welcome to St. Luke Parish!  If you are new to the parish, please introduce yourself to Father Hammond or 
Father Vince and drop by the parish office at the west end of the Community Center to register.  You may also 
pick up a Family Registration form in the church from the table near the side entrance or in the vestibule, or one 
can be mailed to you upon request.  Just fill it out with your information and return it to the parish office.  If you 
are currently a member of another parish in the diocese, the diocese will transfer your membership to St. Luke’s. 
	
All Natural.  Good for the body.  Great for the soul! 
Natural Family Planning (NFP) methods are effective for postponing or achieving pregnancy and are completely 
natural – no pills, patches or devices.  Engaged and married couples are invited to learn NFP by attending an 
upcoming diocesan NFP Class Series.  Dates and locations are online at familylife.colsdioc.org; contact the 
Marriage and Family Life Office at 614-241-2560 or familylife@colsdioc.org for additional information 
 
Coffee with a Cop, Thursday, March 30, 1pm to 2pm at St. Luke Community Center.....Knox County Health 
Department's Safe Communities Coalition is sponsoring this program in the various communities in the county.  
The purpose is for residents to "meet and greet" the local law officers.  St Luke's and Sanctuary Community 
Action are coordinating this community event.  We encourage all senior citizens to attend.  It will be immediately 
following the Thursday noon Lenten service and lunch. There is no cost--come and enjoy cookies and a beverage 
and visit with our local law enforcement. 
 

Starting Point Spring Fundraising Banquet: YOU’RE INVITED! 
Thursday, April 6 or Friday, April 7 at Faith Baptist Church, 8764 Martinsburg Road, Mount Vernon 

 

The speaker is Founder and President of CELEBRATE KIDS, Dr. Kathy Koch--author and guest of Focus on the 
Family. She has an insightful, humorous, no-nonsense delivery that is sure to please.  
St. Luke Parish sponsors a table each night.  If you wish to sit at the St. Luke table, please call Marcia Durbin 
at 740-599-6459.   
 
The Catholic Church Tour – "Imagine making a holy pilgrimage this Easter season!  What would it be like to 
explore the holy places and churches found right here in Ohio?  Join Father Joshua Wagner and hundreds of other 
pilgrims on his annual Easter Pilgrimage "The Catholic Church Tour."  This year we will be exploring the 
Churches and Shrines of Western Ohio (Maria Stein), of Perry County, and Downtown Columbus. Energize the 
upcoming Easter Season NOW! Get more information and reserve your spot immediately by going to 
CatholicChurchTour.com!" 
 
Join hundreds of single Catholics of all ages at the National Catholic Singles Conference, May 19th-21st, 2017, 
held at the Double Tree Pittsburgh-Green Tree in Pittsburgh, PA.  The weekend includes talks by dynamic 
speakers, music, social events, prayer, food, fellowship and more!  Space is limited so register now.  For more 
information and to register, visit www/NationalCatholicSingles.com.  Use promo code NCSCPA to receive a 
special Early-Bird discount through April 2nd.  Because of the scarcity of events which minister directly to 
singles, and because this is a national event that will draw several hundred attendees from all over the country 
(and internationally) we are confident the singles in the parish will be eager to know about it.  
	
Join WNZR for “LIFELINE 2017” March 29 through April 3.  Listen to 90.9FM this week and share in the 
ministry of Christian Radio.  The theme for “LIFELINE 2017” is Let It Be Love.  In John 13, Jesus reminds 
us that the world will know that we are his disciples by the love that we show to one another.  Let’s work 
together to show love to our community. For more details, listen to WNZR or visit www.wnzr.fm. 



EVENTS OF THE COMING WEEK 
Sunday March 26 Catholic Relief Services collection 

11am-Noon – First Aid Refresher & AED Training  
Monday March 27 6:30-8:15pm – Lenten Program “Forgiven” 
Tuesday March 28 7pm – 4th Degree KofC 

7pm – PCCW Public Euchre Card Party 
Wednesday March 29 6:30-7:30pm – PSR, grades K-10 

7:30-9:00pm – RSR, grades 11-12 
Thursday March 30 Noon – ADAM Lenten Service & Luncheon at St. Luke 

  “I Am the Bread of Life” – Pastor Art Lund 
Friday              March 31 5-7pm – Fish Fry 

7pm – Stations of the Cross 
Saturday April 1 8:30-10am – Choir rehearsal for Holy Thursday & Easter  

Noon – State Squires Volleyball & Spring Seminar  
Sunday April 2 Pennies for Heaven (K of C collecting for Vocations)  

9-11:30am – Pancake Breakfast 
 
This Sunday, 11am-Noon – First Aid Refresher & AED Training:  All are invited to come to learn about 
giving First Aid and using the Automatic External Defibrillator.  This session will be about an hour and there will 
be coffee and pastries.  Ushers, PSR teachers, Youth Group leaders, and anyone in ministries that could benefit 
from this knowledge, are strongly encouraged to attend. There will be a brief meeting for ushers after the training. 
 
Easter Flowers: If you wish to donate toward the Easter flowers in memory of a loved one, you may put your 
donation ($10 suggested) along with the name of the person to be remembered and the name(s) of those giving 
the flower.  You may bring your donation to the parish office or place it in the collection, clearly marked. 
 
Living Stations of the Cross – Good Friday, April 14th – We are in need of high school and junior high school 
students to help with the LIVING STATIONS on Good Friday this year.  We need two readers, a spot light 
operator and students to stand in a "freeze pose" for each of the stations.  We will require you to "practice" only 
from 4-8pm on Good Friday.  The Stations will be presented at 8:30.  We will feed you supper that evening.  If you 
can participate, contact Tom Harrmann, Joann Campanelli, or call the parish office. 
 
St. Luke Cemetery: Just a reminder that any artificial decorations were to be removed as of March 1st.  This 
is so that the decorations do not interfere with mowing and trimming.  Your cooperation is needed to keep 
the cemetery looking nice for everyone.   
 
Knox County Cantata Choir presents “Who is This King?” Friday, March 31 at 7:30pm and Sunday, 
April 2 at 3:00pm at Memorial Theater, Mount Vernon.  General Admission is $5.00. Tickets are available 
from Mark Hedge, other Choir members, at the door, or at www.eventbrite.com, or call 740-392-8114. 
 
Diocesan Young Adult Retreat – What Next? Finding Answers with Faith Transitions Retreat 
April 8-9, 2017 at Procter Retreat Center, 11235 OH-38, London OH 43140 
The retreat begins at 9:00am Saturday, April 8 and will conclude with 11:30am Mass, April 9. 
Connect and share with others yearning to reflect on the changes taking place in their lives. Encounter 
the ways in which God is ever present in those moments of uncertainty. Grow to find a deeper and 
more grace-filled understanding of how one's faith in God is active in our journey of transition.  You 
may mail Sean Robinson for more information at srobinso@cdeducation.org or go to this link to 
register: http://charis.website/retreats/retreat-details/register/?id=91.  Sponsored by the Office of 
Youth and Young Adult Ministry, Diocese of Columbus, 197 E. Gay St., Columbus, OH 43215 
 
CRS Rice Bowl: Pray together; give things up, or fast in solidarity with those who hunger; learn about our global 
community and challenges of hunger and poverty around the world; and give sacrificial donations to those in need.  
ENCOUNTER COMMUNITY.  We encounter Maria in Mexico, where a community of hardworking women 
share joys, sorrows and fellowship while growing economic opportunity at a greenhouse.  How have your 
communities helped you encounter Christ anew this Lent?  Visit crsricebowl.org for more. 


